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8th May 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Children in Classes R, 1 and 2 
 

Universal Infant Free School Meals Thursday 16th May 2019 
 

We continue to have a fantastic uptake on hot school meals and the children are clearly enjoying the 
menu.  
 

As you know school meals for children of this age are centrally funded by the government and on 
Thursday, 16th May the school’s third census of the academic year is taken.  As before the school is 
required to record the uptake of the Universal Infant Free School Meals on the day and again, I am 
asking that all children register to have a hot school meal on Thursday 16th May.   If you are 
concerned that your child may not eat well enough on census day you can of course send in a 
packed lunch on that day too. 
 

For your information the menu next Thursday, 16th May will be baked sausages & gravy or pasta 
provencale served with creamed potatoes, broccoli and mixed vegetables. In addition there is a 
range of salads to choose from.  The main dish will be followed by a serving of iced banana cake and 
yoghurt or fresh fruit. 
 

I thank you in advance for your support with this important matter.  As always, if you seek 
clarification or wish to comment please don’t hesitate to make contact with me – on the playground 
in the morning, by email or by making an appointment at the school office. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher  
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